Graham, Joseph R - DNR

From: Schmidt, Samantha <SaSchmidt@braunintertec.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:11 PM

To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR

Cc: Graham, Joseph R - DNR

Subject: RE: Monitoring Well Sealing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Sounds good. Thank you!

From: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 1:50 PM

To: Schmidt, Samantha <SaSchmidt@braunintertec.com>

Cc: Graham, Joseph R - DNR <Joseph.Graham@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: Monitoring Well Sealing

Samantha — Joe Graham is the DNR PM for the C Reiss Coal Dock site (02-16-589248), who I've copied on this email.
Form 3300-005 should be submitted for the destroyed MW that is being abandoned and it should be done via the RR
Submittal portal. As far as that being all that’s needed, Joe (or John Hunt, if the MW is on the adjacent Amoco site) may
request that the MW be replaced if it was being used to monitor GW conditions for either the C Reiss site or one of the
Amoco sites adjacent.

Thanks,
Grant

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Grant Neitzel
Phone: (715) 919-7238
grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov

From: Schmidt, Samantha <SaSchmidt@braunintertec.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 11:45 AM

To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: RE: Monitoring Well Sealing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.




| believe it is associated with BRRTS #: 0216589248, but not 100% sure. We were contacted to seal the well by the
contractor and from our end we wanted to make sure we submitted the right paperwork. We are not the environmental
consultants...

From: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 11:25 AM

To: Schmidt, Samantha <SaSchmidt@braunintertec.com>
Subject: RE: Monitoring Well Sealing

Samantha — is there a BRRTS site associated with the Reece dock? Or do you know which PM required that it be
abandoned?

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Grant Neitzel
Phone: (715) 919-7238
grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov

From: Schmidt, Samantha <SaSchmidt@braunintertec.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 10:58 AM

To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR <grant.neitzel@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Monitoring Well Sealing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Grant,

Braun Intertec will be sealing/abandoning we well in W1 on behalf of a contractor that accidentally sheered a monitoring
well off at the Reece dock (not sure if you are the pm @). They did notify the WDNR and the PM is requiring it be
sealed. | am assisting in this request and wanted to see if there is anything beyond filling out the attached 3300-005
form that must be completed.

Thanks!
' nnu " Samantha J. Schmidt
T o T e e Project Scientist
INTERTEC 4511 W. 1% Street, Suite 4 | Duluth, MN 55807
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